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Diane Thurman       CERTIFIED MAIL 
Director of Environmental Operations    7010  3090  0001  4843  1469 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
375 North Wiget Lane, Suite 200 
Walnut Creek, CA  94598 
                
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LOW THREAT GENERAL ORDER  NO. R5-2008-0081-070, 
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY, HYDROSTATIC TEST OF GAS LINE 406 
PROJECT, YOLO  COUNTY 
 
On 23 June 2010, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a Notice of 
Applicability under the General Order No. R5-2008-0081, for Dewatering and Other Low 
Threat Discharges to Surface Waters, NPDES No. CAG995001.  The Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E), Hydrostatic Test of Gas Line 406 Project was issued  WDID No. 
5A57NP00021 and assigned Low Threat General Order No. R5-2008-0081-070.  This project 
was a one day project that started on 21 September 2010 and was completed on  
21 September 2010.   
 
Our office received a letter dated 20 October 2010 from PG&E requesting termination of 
coverage for the Hydrostatic Test of Gas Line 406 Project.  Therefore, through this letter, 
General Order No R5-2008-0081-070 is hereby terminated as of 20 October 2010.  Invoicing 
for General Order coverage will be modified accordingly.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mike Negrete at (916) 464-4662 or     
mnegrete@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
Original Signed By Kenneth D. Landau for 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


